
Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 

Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 
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SIGN OF THE WEEK

It is unbelievable that we are already half way through this term with only three weeks left until the end
of the term and half way through the academic year! 

It has been wonderful to see some wonderful art pieces being created by Reception children inspired by
Van Gogh’s ‘The Starry Night’ as part of their ‘Night & Day’ topic of learning.  How inspiring! 

Year 1 have been thoroughly enjoying their core text; ‘The Naughty Bus’ 
and we have been delighted to see some of the children’s home learning
creations.  Their next focus will be to explore writing a Newspaper Report
which will form their published outcomes at the end of term!

Thank you to all of our Y1 parents/carers for your understanding following 
the decision taken to cancel this afternoon’s trip to Christ Church.  We are delighted
that this has been rearranged to 3rd February, 2025.

Have a wonderful weekend. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT
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WE LOVE LEARNING
RECEPTION - PHONICS

Phonics learning opportunities can be found throughout the Reception learning
environment - inside and outside!

Children revisit their learning and apply this to new learning
by reading and writing in different contexts. 

HT3 Pronunciation Guide 

Tricky Words 

Programme Overview &
Progression of

skills/knowledge



WE LOVE LEARNING
YEAR 1 - PHONICS
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Programme Overview &
Progression of

skills/knowledge

Pronunciation Guide Y1 Tricky Words 

Phonics is a proven method for teaching reading. It helps children decode words by sounds,
making it easier for them to read unfamiliar words independently. By using Little Wandle

Letters and Sounds, we aim to ensure that every child receives high-quality phonics instruction
tailored to their needs.

Thank you for your continued support in your child's learning journey. 
Together, we can help every child develop a love for reading!



Hundred Acre Wood 
96%

Neverwood Forest
96% 

ATTENDANCE
W/c 20.1.25

We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

Whole school, Year to date: 95%

Please speak to us if we can help with any 
attendance matters.  We are here to help. 

Faraway Tree  
97%

Baobab Tree 
97% 

SAFEGUARDING
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VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN BOOK

KEY DATES

STAR OF THE WEEK

27th January - Police visiting Y1

29th January - Lunar New Year 
Chinese Dancing Workshop for Reception & Y1
children 

3rd February - Knife & Fork Workshop for
Reception children

5th February - SEND Parent Q&A, 9am 

Diyasha, Chidera, Jacob M, Frankie
Jemi, Alex, Isabella, Joshua B

Mila, Joshua N, Lucy,
Naomi, Summer,

Jenifer, Zahra, Louie

Packed Lunch 
We are changing our system at lunch time for children who come to school with a
packed lunch.  Children will be asked to no longer throw their rubbish away but to
place back inside their bag.  This will further help parents/carers to see what children
have eaten or not.  Our staff monitor and support the children during their lunch
break and we hope that this will further strengthen parents understanding of their
child’s food intake. 

A reminder that we are a NUT FREE school so all foods in packed 
lunch should be checked for this by parents/carers also. 

During Wet Lunch Play this week, a large
number of children showed great care and
KINDNESS towards their peers when their

routines changed.
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COMMUNITY
As a school, we contract an external

company to deliver our
Speech and Language provision.  Ms

Onwuka comes into school every
Friday and has been supporting with
screeners for children in Reception

and Y1 as well as meeting
parents/carers and liaising with the

school team. 

In our work with the external
company - Allen Speech &

Language Services - they have put
together a fantastic offer for OUR
PARENTS/CARERS only as we are a

contracted school.  

Take a look! 

This group will allow
parents/carers to post any

questions that they may have and
then receive direct responses from

therapists, providing tips and
strategies to help you support

your child/ren.

.

Erith Town
take on top of the 

table Ramsgate this Saturday.
Do pop along and
support if you can!
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  PTFA

Do you have time to volunteer?  Would you like to help our school with
fundraising and events?  The PTFA would love to hear from you.  Contact them
to register your interest ptfalwp@gmail.com and find out more on our website!

Don’t miss out...Keep up to date with all
our latest news!

@LimeWoodWAT

 
Save the date 

Easter Event
2nd April 2025 

            Festival
28th June 2025

If you would like to host a
stall at one of these events,
contact the PTFA directly!

ptfalwp@gmail.com

The PTFA need more volunteers to help them with
future events and supporting the work of the school

so that events are able to go ahead. 

Can you spare some time and help your
community?

Let the PTFA know by emailing them:
ptfalwp@gmail.com

https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT

